
Dear Senior Parents ~ 

 The Yearbook Staff is offering a great opportunity to acknowledge and cherish the 

accomplishments of your son or daughter in their senior yearbook.  A designated section has been 

set aside for seniors’ baby pictures and messages from their family.  The cost for the standard 

baby photo and message is $25.00.  The baby photo submitted may be in color or black and white.   

Please send in your photo, message and check as soon as possible.  Checks can be made payable 

to Poland Yearbook.  Please send the check, message and photo to: 

    Poland Seminary High School 

    Attention:  Yearbook Staff 

    3199 Dobbins Road 

    Poland, Ohio 44514 

** If you would like your photo returned, please include a self-addressed, stamped envelope so 

we may send your photo back to you.  If we DO NOT receive a self-addressed, stamped 

envelope your photo will NOT be returned. 

Thank you ~ 

Mrs. Paine 

 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION IS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2024.  THIS DEADLINE MUST BE MET 

IN ORDER FOR US TO MEET OUR PRINTING SCHEDULE REQUIREMENTS! 

 

       Nick Andrews                           Amanda Carcelli 

                       

 

                        

 

      You have brought so much love and joy into 

      our lives.  We have watched you grow into a             We are so proud of you! 

          kind, strong, and determined young man.             Reach for the stars! 

     Follow your dreams for they will always lead                          God Bless you!!! 

                    you in the right direction.                                                        Love, 

                    Congratulations and love,                          Mom, Dad, Carly & Jared 
       Mom, Dad and Ally         

  

Graduate’s Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message (please print clearly): 


